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MARCH: 
7th:   Little Trojans Basketball Game 
9TH:  Staff/Student Basketball Game 
10th:  No School 
13th-17th:  Spring Break 
23rd: Archery Shoot 

TONIGHT IS THE NIGHT:  Join us in the new 

gym for the Little Trojans Basketball Game.  

Girls play first at 6:30.  This is a fundraiser 

for Pre-K, Kindergarten, First and Second 

grade players to help teachers buy 

classroom supplies.  Admission is $3.00 for 

everyone four and up.  Players are free.  

TIME IS RUNNING OUT TO GET YOUR 

YEARBOOK:  Although the deadline for orders 

has passed, I can still get your order in.  If you 

have not ordered your yearbook, please do so 

at your earliest convenience.  Return order 

forms to the office or order online at 

YBPAY.LIFETOUCH.COM and use yearbook ID 

code: 12455017.  Extras will not be ordered.  

Thank you. 

 

Reminder that this is a 4 day week.  We do 

not have school Friday and next week is 

Spring Break.  Enjoy your time with friends 

and family. 

 
Student/Staff basketball game is Thursday, 

March 9, at 1:00.  Be here to cheer on the 

students and/or your favorite teacher in this 

long standing, wonderful Anderson rivalry!!! 

ATTENDANCE INFORMATION:  If your child is absent, you will 

receive a Robo-call at 10:00 that day, even if you have already 

contacted the office.  Please be sure to call office by 9:00 if 

your child is going to be absent.  Also if your child is later than 

9:35 or checked out before 2:10, it will be considered ½ day 

absent.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Believe it or not, the end of the year is rapidly approaching.  Please make sure your lunch 

account is up to date and that you have paid your art fee.  Also, please remember that there 

are Trojan Pride t shirts, hoodies and cups for sale in the office.  Come by and get your fan 

gear!!! 

 

The book fair is coming April 4th through the 7th.  Family 

“camp” night is Tuesday from 5:30-7:00.  AR Spirit Day is 

April 23rd at 2:00.  Root beer floats for students at 90% 

and reaching reading goals.  Drawing for the night at the 

Hampton Inn will be held March 31st.  More information 

to come as these dates approach. 

 

 

 


